
 

 
 

Dear School team, 
 
We are contacting you on behalf of Children’s Forest to see whether your School would be interested in 
planting a forest in your local area.   
 
Children’s Forest is an educational movement to inspire and enable children to plant forests for the future.  
There is the potential of planting a Children’s Forest in your area in conjunction with a Forest School facilitator 
so we are looking for a local school to get involved.  
 
We have planted 13 forests in total to date throughout the UK with several more scheduled for autumn 2023 so 
you would be engaging with a nationwide project. We recently planted a successful Children’s Forest with 60 
children from Hailsham Primary Academy at Springham Farm, East Sussex. Please see our Planting Report to 
offer an overview of what’s involved.  
 
Here are some links to more information about the Children’s Forest:  

●​ Children’s Forest Vision document 
●​ Children’s Forest website 

●​ CF Film; planting a vision (link here)  
 

 
 
 
 

●​ CF Film; Springham farm by Forests 
without Frontiers (link here) 

 
 

 
We would be delighted to share this inspiring eco-restoration project with your children so please get in touch  
if you feel called or would like to discuss further. 
 
With warmest wishes,  
Jo de Diepold Braham, and the Children’s Forest Heartwood Team 
 
Contact us: 
E: jo@childrensforest.earth    T: 07833 783384 

www.childrensforest.earth 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rxKmkGc6pACekq7lpFwHap-H3wsFQrSD/view?usp=share_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1tcFIeOndoe34k9VN3AWkGiEeGUqPqyiU/view?usp=share_link
http://www.childrensforest.earth
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=f5g6jrbb5GA&t=1s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kwMwG4h1Mzk&t=3s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kwMwG4h1Mzk&t=3s

